
Want to see the world??? 

Start with Poland! 
Be a part of the “Sister Cities” program at Whitney Young. We will be 
collaborating with students at a high school in Warsaw, Poland. The exchange 
will begin through the Internet, and continue by hosting Polish students at 
Whitney Young and sending a few of our students there. 

Please see Ms. Pasulka in the writing center (Room 214) if you think you might 
be interested. 

 


